
TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 

Meets at The Hibachi Buffet  

2nd Tuesday at 5:30pm for Dinner 

4th Tuesday at 1:00pm for Lunch 
 

PMB 215 

1822 S Glenburnie Rd. 

New Bern, NC 28562 

District 32 NC District East Club 2709 

www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan 
 

Do you have something you would like to see in the 

next Newsletter? Would you like to write a small 

article? Please have your information to Loriann, 

Editor, no later than the first Tuesday of the month.  

252-633-2218      Lharker1@yahoo.com 

       TRYON TRIBUNE 
     February 2019  

 

 

 

: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018-2019 SLATE OF OFFICERS 
 

President                                Maggy Costandy 
President Elect              Angela Okell-Watson 
Secretary                                Joanne Partin 
Treasurer                                 Darian Dennis 
Co Treasurer                     Camille Hoffman 
Director(ex-officio)                   Mack Paul 
Director exp 2019           Georgiana Bircher 
Director exp 2019             Marie Henderson 
Director exp 2019                     Janet Routier 
Director exp 2020                 Jan Gunderson 
Director exp 2020                  Joyce Hendricks 
Director exp 2020                 Rita MacIndoe 
 

Sargeant at Arms                   Ralph Routier 
Chaplain                                 Dan Armstrong 
 
Membership Director    Cammie Armstrong 
Communications Director   Loriann Harker 
 

TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 
NAMED 

DR. COURTNEY W. 
SHROPSHIRE 

OUTSTANDING 
CIVITAN CLUB 

2014 – 2015 
2015 – 2016 

MEMBERSHIP: 

Were you at our Seek meeting on Tuesday? We had 
7 guests there. Way to go Tryon Members for 
searching for others to join in the fellowship and 
service of Civitan and inviting them to a meeting! 
Angela, our President Elect, shared some 
information on the history of Civitan, what we do 
and who we are. Below is a photo of all members 
and guest at out meeting. 
 
We are working on a new directory of our 
members that will include a photo of each 
member. Georgiana and Amy have taken photos 
of members at the last two meetings. If you have 
not had your photo taken yet please let us know at 
our next meeting so we can get one of you.  
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CLERGY APPRECIATION LUNCHEON: February 7th Submitted by Juliet Meyer 

Tryon Civitan teamed up with New Bern Civitan to honor local clergy during Clergy Appreciation Week 
on February 7th. Juliet Meyer (Tryon Club) and Chris Kelso (New Bern Club) co-chaired the event.  It was 
held at Centenary Methodist Church where guests enjoyed a great meal along with fellowship. Paul Saik, 
Centenary UMC Minister of Music, provided the entertainment. The program was provided by  Rev. John 
Robinson, the interim Pastor of Neuse Forest Presbyterian Church and Chairman of the Craven Co. 
Disaster Relief Alliance (CCDRA).  The subject was The Neuse Forest Presbyterian Church turning the 
Educational Building into a full time Volunteer Hosting Site for work teams coming to New Bern to help 
the community rebuild and the relief going on after Hurricane Florence. Leigh Wilkinson read the Clergy 
Appreciation Week Proclamation by New Bern Mayor Dana Outlaw. 
Clergy Appreciation Week began as a commemoration of the death of four military chaplains (George L 
Fox, Alexander D. Goode, John P. Washington, Clark V. Poling) during World War II who were aboard 
the troopship, the USS Dorchester. The ship was torpedoed in the North Atlantic and the chaplains helped 
to quiet the soldiers, finally giving their lives when they gave their life jackets to soldiers. This time is set 
aside each year to remember this heroic deed and pay tribute to all clergy who dedicate themselves to 
making this a better world. Appreciation Certificates were given to the Clergy who were present. 
 
Thank you to our members that supported this luncheon. See photo below. A special Thank You to 
Barbara Wind for supplying the beautiful linens and helping to set up the catering for this special event! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Above photo of the Clergy we celebrated. 
 
 
Photo on the right…Left to right…Rich Meyer,  
Maggy Costandy, Marie Henderson, Juliet Meyer,  
Barbara Wind, Darian Dennis, Leigh Wilkinson,  
Camille Hoffman, Dan Armstrong, and Cammie  
Armstrong. 
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Tryon Civitan Club 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

Friday March 22 7:00pm 
At 

Christ Church, Harrison Center 

 

Team Entrance Fee $10.00 Per Member  

(Team Max 6) 

 
Have fun, win prizes, and earn bragging rights 

while helping us continue to support local 

nonprofit organizations. 
   

 

 

          

  

           

        

                                    

 

 

  

Arts 

Music History 



 

 

  
 

This will be our March collection drive. Journey of Hope Cancer Support Center supplies Chemo 
Care Bags for our local patients going through cancer treatments. Below is a list of items that they include 
in the chemo care bags. Small bottles of hand sanitizer, small packages of tissues, lip balm/chapstick, hard 
candy, small throws or blankets, socks, word search books, nail clippers, small note pads, lotion, “Jesus 
Calling” devotionals. They are also collecting items for Comfort for Kids Bags. They currently have 2 
young patients in need of these items. Coloring books and crayons, kids blankets or bath towels.  

For a $50 donation to Journey of Hope, you have the opportunity to sponsor a chemo care bag 
In Honor/In Memory of a loved one. A card will be placed in the chemo bag bearing your loved ones 
name. For more information please contact Carter Ann Rollins. 

 
  

 
 

 
Our Flapjack Fundraiser took place this past Saturday at Attitudes Bar & Grill. We had a good turnout of 
volunteers and customers!  The flapjacks were huge and tasted wonderful. We served 130 meals for a net 
profit of $1,013! We are already thinking about next year. Maybe a little bake sale for patrons to purchase 
something sweet to take home for later.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



TRYON MEMBERS 

      Happy Birthday!     

Happy Anniversary!!     
 

 

Lizzie Pletcher has set up our Spring shopping days with Lynn. We will be shopping on April 17th and 
18th. This is perfect timing for all to purchase a new Easter outfit! We will keep you posted with the actual 
times each day. If you have never had the pleasure of shopping at one of these events you are in for a 
TREAT! 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 

We would love to have you as a greeter in the 2019 current openings include March and April for dinner 
and lunch if you are interested in either spot please contact Amy Still at Astill@bbandt.com. 
 
 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Stephanie Crosby February 1st 

Camille Hoffman February 18th  

Rita MacIndoe March 3rd 

Susan Spivak March 3rd 

Leigh Wilkinson March 16th  

Lizzie Pletcher March 26th  

Amanda Smith March 26th 

Janet & Ralph Routier February 6th  

Rita & Tom MacIndoe March 3rd  

Judy & Ron Landry March 18th  

Sylvia & Bobbie King March 25th  

Stephanie & Tod Crosby March 28th  

SPONSORED CLUBS:  

CAPE LOOKOUT – 3RD TUESDAY AT 5:30PM – 

RIVERSIDE GRILL AND SUBS 

WE CAN – 3RD FRIDAY OF THE MONTH AT THE 

AG EXTENSION  

WINTERVILLE – 3RD MONDAY, 6PM – 

WINTERVILLE FREE WILL BAPTIST CHURCH 

CENTENARIO – ROME ITALY – CHARTERED 

3/18/17 

CRAVEN EARLY COLLEGE –  

EARLY COLLEGE EAST –  

 

COLLECTION/FUNDRAISING DRIVES: 

Coin Box drive… We have collected $1,128 so far 

for this year. Don’t forget to keep an eye on the boxes 

you service. We have had a few stolen recently.  

Box Top Drive… Please keep collecting be sure the 

whole expiration date is on the box top and turn in at 

meetings. 

Aluminum Tab Drive… Please keep collecting the 

tabs from your soda and soup cans and turn in at 

meetings. We collect them for our Jr. Civitan Clubs 

Ronald McDonald House Drive.  

Salvation Army Food Drive… 440 llbs collected so 

far. 

 

mailto:Astill@bbandt.com.


DATES TO REMEMBER:  

 

February Collection Drive – Salvation Army Food Drive –  

 

February 16 – 10 a.m. – BINGO at Brookstone Living Center in Pollocksville.  To volunteer to help 

nursing home residents play bingo for about 1 hour. Please contact Barbara Haan for more information or 

if you would like to help, 252-637-9970. 

February 17 – 6 p.m. – RCS Homeless Shelter dinner.  To volunteer to provide food, help deliver it or pay 

money to help defer expenses, contact Maggy.  maggycostandy@coastalnet.com 

February 28 – 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. – Empty Bowls – at Temple Baptist Church 

*February 28 – 1:00 p.m. – NOTE CHANGE OF DATE* Tryon Civitan luncheon – The Flame –  

 

 

March Collection Drive – Journey of Hope –  

 

 March 5 – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Civitan Board Meeting – Harold Bate Foundation - if you would like to 

attend. (Attending a board meeting is worth points 10 towards your VIP award)  

*March 12 – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Civitan dinner– The Hibachi Buffet – 3342 MLK, Jr. Blvd, next to the 

Dollar Store. *NEW LOCATION* 

March 17 – HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY! 

March 22 – 7:00 p.m. – Trivia Night - Harrison Center  

March 23 – 7:00 a.m. – Bridge Run – Union Point – volunteers are needed. 

March 26 – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Civitan luncheon– The Hibachi Buffet – 3342 MLK, Jr. Blvd, next to 

the Dollar Store. 
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